Letter from
Betty Reith to
Martin Fletcher
(March 2008)

Betty has been taking
care of the graves in
Langenbruck since
1968

(She now has a little
helper !)



Betty Reith
R S
Dor. Langenbruck

Martin Fletcher

~ n oo ™ -1

Langenbruck im Mérz 2008
Dear Martin Fletcher,

I got your adress through Michael Klepmeir.

Since 1968 I have been taking care of the graves in Langenbruck, which were built for the
victims of the aeroplane crash. Every 5 years the priest reads out something to remember the
victims of this terrible incident.

1 just can’t understand why this airline used such an old aeroplane to fly with. The passengers
just wanted to have a wonderful holiday. Nobody could have known that something terrible
would happen...

On August the 9th, 40 years after this incident, there will be another Mass for which you have
sent the money. It would be wonderful if you could take part in this ceremony.

In this letter you will also find a copy of the newspaper article from august the 10th 1968 and
aswell as some pictures of the cemetery. As you can see on the picture I’'m not the only one
taking care of the graves.

I would really like to meet you in person one day but if this might not be possible I wish you
all the best with this letter.

Sending my regards,
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